
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North Carolina, 

hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2021-04-21/R-3) 

adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on April 21, 2021. 

 

      This the 21st day of April, 2021. 

      

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

 

  



A RESOLUTION TO CALL A PUBLIC HEARING FOR MAY 5, 2021 TO CONSIDER PROPOSALS 

FOR PROVIDING SERVICES TO THE DOWNTOWN MUNICIPAL SERVICE DISTRICT (2021-04-

21/R-3) 

 

WHEREAS, the Town of Chapel Hill desires to contract with another agency to provide services that 

promote, maintain, and enhance the Town’s Downtown Municipal Service District (MSD); and  

 

WHEREAS, North Carolina General Statute 160A-536 establishes requirements that municipalities must 

follow when deciding to contract with another agency to provide services to a MSD; and  

 

WHEREAS, the Town must hold a public hearing prior to entering into a contract with a private agency 

for MSD services.  

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council hereby 

declares its intent to consider proposals for providing annual services to the Downtown Municipal 

Service District. 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Council calls a Public Hearing at 7:00 pm on Wednesday, May 5, 

2021 in a virtual meeting to receive public comment on the proposals for providing services to the 

Downtown Municipal Service District and hereby authorizes the Town Manager to arrange publication 

and posting of notices of the Public Hearing as required by law.  

 

This the 21st day of April, 2021. 


